
                                                                                        

FIRE SERVICE 

The children were very excited when the firefighters came to talk to them and showed them the 

fire engines – we were very pleased they could come. They asked me to tell families that they are 

entitled to FREE FIRE ALARMS for their house if they contact 0800 731 1351 

 

ATTENDANCE MATTERS 

Our Superheroes this week are YELLOW CLASS with 100% - CONGRATULATIONS! 

Belsay 94% Warkworth 95%  Lindisfarne 91% Bamburgh  95%                                                          

Blue 93%  Ford 93% Chillingham 99%   Dunstanburgh 85%   Alnwick 93% 

OUR SCHOOL TARGET REMAINS 97% FOR 2019/20 

 

REMEMBRANCE DAY 

Our annual PEACE SERVICE will take place on FRIDAY 8th NOVEMBER at  

9.00 am in the school hall with Rev. Ian. You are all welcome. 

The Bedlington Remembrance Parade will take place on Sunday 10th November at 2.00 pm. 

If any family would like to represent The Whitley at this event and place our wreath at the 

memorial please let the office know.  

You will need to be at the Salvation Army for 2.00 pm. 

 

POPPY APPEAL 

The office will be selling poppies, reflectors and zip tags for 50p, 

 and wristbands for a £1.00 (from tomorrow). 

 

HARVEST FESTIVAL – FRIDAY 25th October 9.30 am 

The whole school (except nursery) will be walking up to 

St Cuthbert’s Church for our Harvest Festival. The children will be leaving school to walk to the 

church at approximately 9.15 am. Please feel free to walk with us or join us in church.  

 

FRIDAY CELEBRATIONS 

Parents and friends are welcome to join us for: 

Friday 25th October – HARVEST FESTIVAL at St CUTHBERT’S CHURCH 9.30 am 

Friday 8th November – Peace Service in school 

 

HALF TERM 

Please note school will close on Friday 25th October at 3.10 pm and re-open on Tuesday 5th 

November. 

There is a training day on the Monday.  

Sally Hobson 
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